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1st May 2025  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

VE Day Celebrations  

 

 

Thursday 8th May 2025 marks the 80th Anniversary of Victory in Europe Day. We will be 

holding a special assembly in the junior school and all classes will be marking the occasion in 

their own ways.  

 

We would like to invite all children to dress in red, white and blue to commemorate the 

occasion instead of their normal school uniform. There is no charge to participate. Outfits can 

be a mix of all or any of the three colours, we just ask that clothes are practical to spend the 

day in and shoes are comfortable and safe for playtimes. PE days will be held as normal so if 

it is your child’s normal PE day please ensure that clothing is suitable, please note that high 

top footwear is not suitable for sports.   

 

Please do contact the Admin office if you have any questions.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss H Walker  

Acting Head of Federation  


